
December 02, 2021

This notice applies to your vehicle:  
WP0A  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and 

Motor Vehicle Safety Act.   Porsche has decided that certain 2020 to 

2022 Model Year Porsche Taycan Vehicles fail to conform to Federal 

Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 108, “Lamps, Reflective Devices, and 

Associated Equipment.” 

What is the issue?	

Affected vehicles are programmed with pre-collision automatic hazard 

warning lamp activation logic that exceeds the automatic activation 

functionality permitted by Federal Safety Standards. An activation of 

hazard warning lights in non-emergency situations could confuse other 

road users, which might increase the risk of a crash.

What will Porsche do?	
Porsche is conducting a safety recall to reprogram the affected vehicles, 

free of charge.

What should you do?

The remedy needed to complete this recall is 
now available.  Please contact any authorized 
Porsche dealer to schedule an appointment to 
have this recall performed as soon as possible 
and to arrange for Porsche-provided alternate 
transportation, if necessary.  

To find your nearest authorized Porsche dealer, 
visit: www.porsche.com/usa

This is an important Safety Recall.

The remedy will take up to 1 business day to perform; however, depending on the dealer’s work schedule, it may be 
necessary to make your vehicle available for a longer period of time.

This recall will be carried out at no expense to the customer.  If you have previously paid to have this repair performed, you 
may be eligible for reimbursement.  For more information, please contact customer commitment as instructed below.

Certain 2020 through 2022 Model Year Porsche Taycan Vehicles 
NHTSA ID 21V-794

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL (Remedy Notice)

URGENT SAFETY RECALL

This is an important Safety Recall.  

The remedy will be performed FREE 

OF CHARGE to you.

Dear ,

 



 

http://www.safercar.gov/
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